
Ferguson Township e-Newsletter September 2017

Dear Diana,
Thank you for welcoming us into your inbox and WELCOME to our
newest subscribers. Here is your September 2017 issue of the
Ferguson Township e-Newsletter.

Changes happening at area parks
Construction activities have begun on the Tudek Dog
Park parking lot and Township Public Works crews are
removing the playground equipment at the Overlook
Heights Tot Lot. Learn more... 

Police are concerned about marked
increase in school bus violations 

Local school bus violations doubled between the
2015-16 and 2016-17. Children's safety is at risk when
drivers meet or pass stopped school buses, and the
penalties are severe. Learn more... 

Supervisors adopt 2018 - 2022  
Capital Improvement Program

At its Regular Meeting on Tuesday, September 5, the
Ferguson Township Board of Supervisors unanimously 
adopted the 2018 - 2022 Capital Improvement Program
(CIP), a five-year financial guide for the
Township. Learn more... 

October will be National Community Planning Month 
At its Regular Meeting on Monday, September 18, the
Ferguson Township Board of Supervisors proclaimed
October as National Community Planning Month in
Ferguson Township. The Pennsylvania Chapter of the
American Planning Association (APA-PA) will host its

annual statewide conference at The Penn Stater October 22 - 24. Read
about the Planning & Zoning Department's current projects... 

FERGUSON
TOWNSHIP
CALENDAR 

SEPTEMBER 25
Planning
Commission, 6 pm

SEPTEMBER 26
Zoning Hearing
Board, 7 pm

OCTOBER 2
Board of
Supervisors, 7 pm

Next round of Brush
and Leaf Collection
begins, curbside by 7
am

OCTOBER 9
Planning
Commission, 6 pm

OCTOBER 14
Coffee &
Conversation with
Ferguson Township,
8 - 9:30 am

OCTOBER 16
Tree Commission,
6:30 pm

Board of
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Fall Brush and Leaf Collection Schedule
The next weeklong round of Brush and Leaf Collection begins Monday,
October 2, and a Special Brush Collection will take place the week of
October 16. Brush and Leaf Collection Guidelines...

Supervisors, 7 pm

Special Brush
Collection

OCTOBER 23
Planning
Commission, 6 pm

OCTOBER 24
Zoning Hearing
Board, 7 pm

OCTOBER 31
Trick or Treat Night in
Ferguson Township,
6 - 8 pm

Past Board of
Supervisors Meetings

Archive: C-NET
recordings of 2017
BOS meetings

RESOURCES FOR
RESIDENTS 

Oak Wilt Disease

Personal Finance

2017 Tax Calculator

Cost of daily
essential services:

2017 Budget
Executive Summary

2018 - 2022 Capital
ImprovementProgram

Working in the
Township:

Local Services Tax

PHOTO TOURS OF
THE TOWNSHIP

NEWS FROM OUR
COMMUNITY
PARTNERS

Miss any Ferguson
Township news? 
We archive our
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recent news stories
here
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Photo Gallery: Penn State's Ag Progress Days 
Penn State's Ag Progress Days took place August 15 - 17 on 150 acres at
the Russell E. Larson Agricultural Research Center in Rock Springs.
There was plenty to see and do, including a kid-safe tree climb using
safety ropes and harnesses, assisted by certified arborists, and a corn
maze. Read more...

Photo Gallery: Pine Grove Mills Harvest Festival
People who are interested in a farmers market for Pine Grove Mills came
together in the parking lot at St. Paul Lutheran Church on September 16
to sell and shop. This was an opportunity for local farmers and other
vendors to test the community's desire for a farmers market that, if
approved under an amendment to the Zoning Ordinance, would open this
spring. 
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Honored on the anniversary of 9/11,
FTPD thanks the community
The Ferguson Township Police Department thanks those who brought
cards and treats September 11 in honor of the 16th anniversary. A note
from the Ferguson Township Lions Club thanked the department for their
service, in remembrance of all those lost on 9/11, particularly the first
responders who sacrificed their lives trying to help others. "Thank you for
being there for us and our community."

September is Suicide Awareness and Prevention Month
Our Board of Supervisors designated September
as Ferguson Township Suicide Awareness and
Prevention Month. The Jana Marie Foundation will host
a Mokita dialogue on Suicide Prevention from noon
to 1 pm at New Leaf Initiative, State College

Municipal Building, 243 S. Allen St., Suite 337, Thursday, September
28.

Year-Round Prescription Drug Collection

Please DO NOT reply directly to this email.  It was sent from an unmonitored email
address.  Please use our Contact Us form if you need to reach us.  You are receiving
this message because you registered to receive Ferguson Township emails.  To
manage your email subscriptions or to unsubscribe from this email list, please visit us
online.
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Quick Links
www.twp.ferguson.pa.us

Latest News

Police News

Ferguson Township, 3147 Research Drive, State College, PA 16801

SafeUnsubscribe™ {recipient's email}

Forward this email | About our service provider

Sent by contact@twp.ferguson.pa.us in collaboration with

Try it free today
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